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Answer to Question on Notice 

Question: 

CHAIR: I haven't had the chance to go through your submission in detail yet, but does the 
industry have any examples—ideally Australian based, or even international examples—of 
decommissioning best practice, where the field has gone through a decommissioning process 
effectively, so we can see what, from the industry's point of view, best practice is? 

Mr McConville: The submission as made focuses deliberately and directly on the levy and its 
operation, so it doesn't go into a broader discussion of decommissioning policy. That work was 
done in our submissions to the government in the development of its decommissioning policy 
framework, the legislation for which was passed by the parliament earlier this year. That sets 
out a number of examples and recommendations around policy refinement. If I may, I think the 
best point of referral is our industry submission to that process of review. We are happy to take 
that on notice and provide that submission and, indeed, related documents to the committee if it 
would help. 

CHAIR: Excellent. Thank you very much. Senator Patrick, you have some questions? 

Senator PATRICK: Mr McConville, you originally were very critical of the scheme when it was 
first announced. I presume you had the opportunity to make a submission during the 
consultation period between December and January. 

Mr McConville: Yes, we did. 

Senator PATRICK: Is it your feeling that your points were largely taken into consideration? 

Mr McConville: I think some lines of what we put forward were taken into consideration. Our 
preferred position would be that a levy not be imposed at all, and of course that was not taken 
into consideration. But we are where we are now and we do believe that there are further 
changes that could be made to the legislation to improve its operation and the application of the 
levy. 



Answer: 

Also attached are submissions made by APPEA to the broader decommissioning framework 
consultation process with the Department of Industry (February 2021) and the Exposure Draft 
Materials (April 2021) we committed to providing to the Committee at Senator Patrick’s 
request. Whilst we view these as being out of scope for this current inquiry, we do hope they 
provide some benefit to the committee. 

Mr Simon Staples 
Director—Commercial 
Australia Petroleum Production and Exploration Association (APPEA) 
12 November 2021 




































































































































